
COMMUNITY MEETING
Annual meeting will be held 

December	14th@	6:30PM	at	the	
Conroe	Library

SAFETY CORNER!!
** Please drive slowly!! It’s almost time for Families to
gather for CHRISTMAS, so traffic might be more than

we’re used to. We want to keep everyone safe, especially
our kids!

WINTER IS COMING!
WATCH OUT FOR FIRES!!

Please be aware of dry or windy
conditions & always check for local

burn bans before BBQing, burning leaves or
using firepits.

THIS IS THE PERFECT TIME TO GET THOSE
CHIMNEYS CHECKED, TOO! 

** LAWN & SIDEWALK MAINTENANCE **
Our neighborhood’s appearance is important. Lawns, 

sidewalks & driveways should be edged, weeded and kept 
tidy for everyone’s enjoyment and safety.

*** For safety reasons, please be aware of stray/lost
animals. Pets sometimes get loose, so please try to
make sure yours are properly secured and safe.

If there is a question about a stray
or possibly dangerous animal, contact
Animal Control: 936-442-7738 (Press 2)

PLEASE REMEMBER 
HEAVY TRASH PICK UP IS 

THE 1ST WEDNESADY 
OF EVERY MONTH.

Please DO NOT leave bulk trash 
on sidewalks/driveways

until designated trash day 
(However, the night before IS okay)

Investment Management Company
For Questions or Concerns:

shellywich@imcmanagement.net
PH: 936-756-0032

Briar Grove Website
https://briar-grove.com

ACC VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!
PLEASE WATCH FOR MAILOUT WITH VOLUNTEER 

FORMS. 
FORMS MUST BE RETURNED BY 5PM NOV. 29TH-

https://briar-grove.com/

